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Comment 1 for Open Comment for the October 14, 2021, Board Meeting
(oct142021opencomm). (At Hearing)

First Name: Seth
Last Name: Clark
Email Address: Sethified@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: A Request to Rectify California Clean Vehicle Rebate Project Delays
Comment:

Hello, I purchased a clean air vehicle in February 2021 after
applying for the CVRP. The dealership was unable to help me since
the state had not yet processed my application. In fact, my
application was only finalized today. So, today, I found out that
the vehicle I purchased, a 2020 Hyundai Ioniq PHEV, was no longer
eligible for the rebate. I would like to request that, due to the
backlog of applications, those who purchased a vehicle in 2021
before the April 1st eligibility changes, be grandfathered into the
program in some way. Thank you so very much for considering this
request that will help people who were striving to start driving
better receive rebates they were expecting at the time of their
application and purchase. 

Peace, Rev. Dr. Seth David Clark
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